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RE: COG * JR’s Horz Fed #1 * 30-015-33066 * 2RP-3386 * Pad section only
 
Lucas,
 
This approval is for the pad portion of the clean-up efforts only. 
 
With the additional information provided, the OCD can approve a 2 foot excavation of the
 pad.  Like approval by BLM is required for this location.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 2:01 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Delineation Data JR HORZ 2RP-3386
 
Hello Heather,
Attached is the delineation samples from lab for JR HORZ  2RP-3386.
 
 
Lucas Middleton
Souder, Miller and Associates
Staff Scientist
575-689-5351
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